
 

Wednesday 31st January 2024 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Parent Governor Election update 

Following the recent Parent Governor elections, I can share that Mr Sampson has been 

elected.  I want to take this opportunity to thank Mrs Taylor for putting herself forward 

for the role.  I also want to thank all families that returned their ballot paper.  Mr Sampson 

is looking forward to joining the Governing Body and supporting the school. 

Showcase Assemblies 

We have held two showcase assemblies this half-term (class 3RP and 5AW) during which 

the classes shared their wonderful learning.  I want to thank all Parents/Carers who were 

able to attend, it meant the absolute world to the children!  Parents/Carers receive 

notification of these via School Ping. 

Travel to and from school 

Several Parents/Carers have raised concerns about traffic outside school.  Please adopt the 

voluntary one-way system (even in inclement weather) which helps keep all children safe.  

Thank you in advance for your support with this. 

Attendance  

We understand that children fall ill from time to time and need to be off school.  Please 

ensure school is notified by either leaving a message on the absence line or emailing through.   

Families will shortly receive notification about their child’s attendance to date.  I want to 

remind everyone that children who achieve 97% attendance this academic year will be 

rewarded with a fully funded trip!  The details will be finalised once numbers are finalised.  

This trip is in addition to the reward system that Miss Bancroft introduced this year. 

 

Kind Regards 

 

Ms Z Adam  

(Head Teacher) 


